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ECO SCHOOL MINUTES
SPRING TERM 2017

Minutes of Eco Meeting — Wednesday 1st February

Attended by -

Olivia, Elsie, Millie, Jensen, Joshua and Mr. MacBean

The brown compost bins are not working because seagulls are getting into them and throwing the
compost waste all over that corner of the playground. Is this because the lids are being left open? Or

have the seagulls learned to open the bins.

The “Light Monitors” have been doing some spot checks (as has Mr.MacBean). Classroom lights are still
sometimes left on. The hall lights are regularly left turned on.

The children would like to ask the Site Workers what we are actually recycling. What different bins do
we provide and does the council collect from? Do we have a way to recycle plastic? Where does the
plastic waste from the bin in the staffroom (mostly milk containers) go?

Should we have “compost monitors”?

We have never really used our compost. Are we going to use it this year? Will it be ready?

What could we do to participate in the national “Waste Week”? (wk of 6th March)

Could we have a competition to raise awareness?

Is the “Bottle Greenhouse” ready to be used? — When should we start planting things in the
“poly-tunnel”?



